
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/17/2021 11:00:00 AM

First name: Phil

Last name: Round

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please, no further sanctioned motorized travel in this area.  The rules for use are worthless if they

can't be enforced and upheld.  The number of current roads are beyond the scope of enforcement for the F.S.

Motorized use degrades the resource.  I can't see how that is a debatable point.  We MUST preserve the

resource at every juncture.   Specifically, eliminate the Warm Springs Canyon additions (WR07,WR13) and the

Benchmark Roadless Area MT14 additions (WR03, WR90, WR11,WR78).  It really is a travesty to increase

motorized use in these special places. Those of us who access these areas by less obtrusive means would be

greatly impacted by this change.   I first visited some of these areas years ago with my friend David Love, world

renowned field geologist and WY native son.  David is 20+ years gone, but I can guarantee that David would

share this sentiment.   Thank you for your consideration,  Phil Round [PII]


